Newsletter

Term 4 2024



Twitter –OasisSkinnerSt E-Mail - Office@oasisskinnerstreet.org Year3@oasisskinnerstreet.org

Welcome to Year 3

What to expect this term

Welcome to Term 4. Our journey into year 3 continues and we are proud of what the children have achieved so far. Thank you for your continued support.

What to expect from you

We expect the children to bring in iPads every day fully charged. Please note chargers need to be prioritised for school iPads only.

School reading books and contact books also need to be in school daily and we would expect the children to read on a daily basis. As year 3's we expect the children to be responsible for changing their own books when they need to. We will continue to focus on reading VIPERS skills in reading lessons. Please continue to practise skills using Sumdog and Edshed

PΕ

P.E day will be on a Tuesday. Children are required to wear correct P.E kit (house colours or plain white T shirt and black shorts/joggers and trainers or plimsolls. No jewellery should be worn on this day. Please remove earrings.

Curriculum overview

This term our topics are as follows;

Maths; fractions and mass and capacity

English; Our writing texts are "The Secret of Black Rock" This is an exciting adventure fiction text and we will produce a narrative (story) piece of writing. We will read "The Tin Forest" and use this to produce a newspaper article.

Science; Forces and magnetism and we will be conducting our own investigations.

R.E; Islam

History and Geography: Sustainable World. Global Goal number 14, protecting our seas and understanding plastic pollution, learning about coasts and learning about the 2 minute beach clean.

Music; this term we will continue to learn the Ocarina

Key Dates

Visit to The Strand 20.2.24 World book day 7.3.24 Science week beginning 11.3.24 Astrodome 15.3.24